
This project aims to develop the existing amenity facilities at Portrunny Harbour, to create safer and more formalised parking spaces to 

cater for cars and boat trailers, improved pedestrian areas and to enhance the visitor and boat user experience.  

The primary motivation for this project is to improve and enhance Portrunny Harbour Amenity Area, which is a valuable amenity and 

tourism resource adjoining Lough Ree. The proposed works will enhance the visitor experience and significantly improve the amenity 

value of this area. , The proposed Car and Boat Trailer Parking Area will facilitate the anticipate increase in boat users as a result of the 

recent development of a new boat slipway directly adjacent to the proposed parking area. 

This project will serve to increase the leisure and amenity profile within the County and in doing so will help to strengthen the tourism 

potential of this region. The provision of a safe and accessible parking area catering for boat users will serve as an incentive for tourists 

to visit this location, which will result in a positive impact on the overall social and economic development of the area.  
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